Dear Mr. Sharma,

I had the pleasure of flying with FLYGTA from Toronto to Wiarton. The flight was short but gave an exceptional view of Ontario, unparalleled by any other flight I've been on.

The crew was polite, friendly and professional. It seemed to me that the other passengers had flown the route several times.

Living in Toronto, I have no car. Without this flight, I'd never be able to visit Wiarton to escape from the busy city life.

This is the case for the vast majority of my friends living in the city.

The flight is short enough and cheap enough that spending a weekend in Wiarton and the Bruce Peninsula is an option for the first time in my life and an option I hope to take many times in the coming years.

It's my hope that the flights continue, that I can continue to visit my family cottage, and that Wiarton can still be my summer vacation destination.

I hope that you and the committee deciding whether or not to continue the service can use my story to see why this is an important flight.

Thank you for your time and thank you for the chance to escape Toronto and get back to the quiet life for a few weekends every year.

Sincerely,

Joshua Van Ostrand